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	The Mustang Memo
…a newsletter for Zion Grade School’s families and the congregations of Zion and St. Mark’s


	Issue 17
                                                  Dec. 20, 2017

	Sharing Hope, Teaching Christ!

Christ Centered – Academically Strong – Respectfully Operated

	…walk in a manner worthy of the calling to which you have been called, 2with all humility and gentleness, with patience, bearing with one another in love, 3eager to maintain the unity of the Spirit in the bond of peace.  Ephesians 4:1-3

FROM THE School Administrator…

Greetings!  It is hard to believe that the first half of the school year is over and that tomorrow is the start of Christmas break.  In this busy time of year, I pray that you stop for a moment and focus on the greatest gift that we have ever received, God’s Son sent to this world to save us from our sins.
January is a VERY busy month.  National Lutheran Schools Week is January 21-27.  Here is a quick preview of the week: Opening Service on Sunday, Jan. 21st at 9:00 am; Lunch with your child/grandchild & Pizza, Pop, Picture night on Monday, Jan. 22nd; Preschool & Kindergarten Open House on Tuesday, Jan. 23rd; Chapel on Friday, Jan. 26 at 2:00 pm; and more!  We would love to have you join us for events that week!
We look forward to sharing the Christmas message with all of our families and visitors tonight at Mayer Lutheran High School.  Doors will open at 6:30 and students should stay with their parents until 6:45.  At 6:45 they should come to the Media Center.
Our next “Bring a Friend to School” Day is January 19th (Watertown-Mayer is not in session).
Enjoy the Christmas break and we will see you back at school on Wednesday, Jan. 3rd!

In His service,

Mr. Joshua Baumann
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SECOND QUARTER MISSION CHAPEL OFFERINGS WILL GO TO…….
James May – Lutherans in Africa &                        Kenya Mission Trip
Forming African Christians to be Teachers of the Faith!
James and his coworkers strive to translate material and then spend weeks in the field teaching and distributing it.  Their teaching has a ripple effect as elders, teachers, evangelists, and pastors in many areas take what is learned to their own communities.  The result – Lutherans singing Lutheran hymns while they work during the daytime, children reciting the Small Catechism and singing Lutheran hymns in their schools, leaders of congregations reading aloud from the Augsburg Confession in order to teach those around them. 

Second quarter goal:  $400.00

Offerings to date: $258.39
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CELEBRATING A BIRTHDAY

Week of Dec. 21 – Jan. 3

Thursday, Dec. 21 – Mrs. Donna Hoese

Monday, Dec. 25 – Isaac Hahn
Tuesday, Dec. 26 – Mrs. Nancy Schwanke
Wednesday, Dec. 27 – Jessica Hoese
Wednesday, Dec. 27 – Zoe Zajicek

Friday, Dec. 29 – Ashley Ford

Wednesday, Jan. 3 – Sydney Grossinger

Happy Birthday and God’s many blessings in the coming year!
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Choir Schedule
Sunday, Jan. 7 – 5-8 Sing at Zion 10:30 a.m.
Sunday, Jan. 21 – K-8 Sing at MLHS 9:00 a.m.
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Donna Lindstrom, Young Investors Stamp Coordinator for Zion, will be looking forward to helping more students with their personal savings program through LCEF in 2018 on Thursdays from 11 am to 1 pm. A special incentive of a Pizza Party or Ice Cream Party for the classroom with the most new investors through the end of January 2018 has been offered by the LCEF.  So far since October there are five new investors who have completed the $25 Stamp Collection Sheet. Many more have started and have a few more dollars to save to fill their Stamp Collection Sheet and application for the Stewart Account.  Lots more information and activities on the web site: yiclub.lcef.org.
[image: image6.jpg]



Dojo Karate visited Kindergarten & 1st Grade on Tues.
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Kindergarten was excited to have three senior LHS football players return as their "Mystery Readers" Tuesday.  They were here earlier in the fall.  Branden Carlson, Brock Hoese, and Matt Menth each read a story. The kindergarteners loved having them come to their classroom and thank God for them. 

	Prospective Students

Do you know a family that has a child that will be entering either preschool or kindergarten next school year?  If yes, please send Mr. Baumann the following information: child’s name, parent’s name, and home address.  We would like to send out personal invitations to our open house during National Lutheran Schools Week.  Please also spread the word about our Open House on Tuesday, January 23rd from 3:30-6:30.
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 Pre-8 Christmas Service will be tonight, Dec. 20th at 7:00pm at LHS.
Students should come to the library at 6:45.  If you are playing an instrument, you should be there by 6:30!
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St. Mark Lutheran Church in New Germany will have Christmas Eve Children’s Sunday School Program –5:00 pm, Candle Light Service – 11:00pm and Christmas Day Service – 9:00am (There will be no regular Saturday 23rd 5:00pm or Sunday 24th 9:00am Services.)
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Please keep the following students in your prayers on the day indicated:
                   Monday, Jan. 3 – Sydney Grossinger 
Tuesday, Jan. 4 – Ariana Mead
Wednesday, Jan. 5 – Bree Noerenberg
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MEET A NEW STUDENT AT ZION:  This week we welcome William Gless to Zion’s kindergarten class. Will was born on October 13, 2011 in Waconia, MN.  Will has one brother and two sisters. His family lives in Mayer.   Some of Will’s favorites include:  Food:  Macaroni & Cheese; Color: Green & Orange; Book: Wild Kratts Books; Hobby: Reading and playing outside with other kids; Sport: All Sports.  When Will grows up he would like to be a police officer.  The characters Will would most like to meet are the Kratt brothers. Will’s family likes to play board games, play in the backyard, going to the park, read or listen to stories, go to orchards, go to the Arboretum and doing devotions.  Welcome to Zion, Will.  We are very excited to have you and your family with us!
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Will Gless – Kindergarten  
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SCRIP
Are you a last minute shopper?  The ScripNow and PrestoPay options make last minute gift giving easy!  Simply shop on line and print the e-certificate out on a piece of fun colored holiday paper and wrap it up for under the tree.  
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BASKETBALL SCHEDULE:

Grades 7-8 Boys/Girls

        Wed. Jan. 3
     3:15 – 4:45 boys
     4:30 – 6:00 girls
        Thurs. Jan. 4
     3:15 – 4:45 girls
     4:30 – 6:00 boys
   Fri. Jan. 5
     Girls Away vs Lester Prairie 5:00
Practices and home games are held in the Zion Gym.
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MARK YOUR CALENDAR…..
    Dec. 21 – Jan.2 - Christmas Break – No School

     Jan. 3 – Chapel 8:30 led by Pastor LaPlant

     Jan. 7 – 5-8 Sing at Zion 10:30

     Jan. 8 – PTL Meeting 7:00 

LOOKING AHEAD……
     Jan. 11 – 13 – Chaska Basketball Tournament

     Jan. 19 – “Bring a Friend to School” Day

     Jan. 21 – 26 – National Lutheran Schools Week
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The Faculty and Staff of Zion Lutheran School wish you and your family a Blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year!!!


	

	


   Y.I. Stamp Program








Zion Lutheran Church will have services on Christmas Eve at 3, 5, and 7 pm and on Christmas Day at 9 am.  (There will be no regular Sunday Services on the 24th.)











